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The Limits of WIA

In testimony before a New York City Council hearing on April 

11, CUF project director David Jason Fischer articulated how 

the severely limited funding and onerous legislative restrictions 

of the federal Workforce Investment Act have impaired efforts 

to serve New York City employers and jobseekers.

by David Jason Fischer

Click here to read the testimony (PDF).
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